Collette B(iggs

=

Subject: RE: DP 19-23

From: Jaime Crocker _>
Sent: March-20-20 7:43 PM

To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca>
Subject: DP 19-23

Attn: City Clerk,

Property Owners:

Jaime Crocker and Tyler Odegard
836 Hawthorne Rd

West Kelowna, B.C.

V1Z 1N6

Lot affected: LOT G DISTRICT LOT 2689 OSOYOOS DIVISION YALE DISTRICT PLAN 18513

Legal Description of property in question: LOT A DL2689 ADYD PLAN 28409 EXEMPT PART IN PLAN EPP85670

We are writing due to the recent letter we received on the notice for development permit with variances. We strongly
oppose these changes. We believe this will devalue out property having a large complex looking down on our backyard.

We wish to attended the meeting on March 24, however due to recent COVID-19 outbreak we wondering if it will be

postponed.
How can we Iobby against these changes?

Regards,
Jaime and Tyler



